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  MEMORANDUM  

To:  Liquor Control Board Members  

From:  Steve Sprague, City Auditor  

Date:  May 19, 2021 

Re:  Liquor Control Board Meeting Cancellation Notice  
  

  

 

   

The May 19, 2021 Liquor Control Board Meeting is cancelled.  

  

  

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at 

1:30 pm in the City Commission Room, City Hall located at 225 4 St N.  

  

 


